EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA
KPL 25-019

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea to the Republic of Poland presents its
compliments to the Ministry of Digital Affairs of the Republic of Poland and has the honour
to inform the latter that the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure and Transport of the Republic of
Korea has announced a call for projects to be implemented under the 2025 K-City Network
Global Cooperation Program for Smart City Planning and Smart Solution Planning, as well as
under the K-City Network Solution Demonstration Project 2025.

The 2025 K-City Network Global Cooperation Program for Smart City Planning aims
to share Korea’s smart city expertise and development experiences through provision of
technical consulting for project planning along with capacity-building opportunities for
countries and cities overseas. The eligible applicants for the Program are the foreign
governments at the national/regional/city levels in charge of the smart city or smart solution
development projects or the international organizations who will collaborate with the overseas
partner governments to execute the smart city or smart solution development projects. The
application can be submitted to the KCN Secretariat by email (kcitynetwork@kindkorea.or.kr)
all year around.

The K-City Network Solution Demonstration Project 2025 aims to share Korea’s
smart solutions with countries and cities to help address specific urban problems they face
through application of smart technologies while giving Korean businesses opportunities to
demonstrate abroad the smart solutions they developed and provide in Korea. The Program is
intended for Korean businesses/organizations which lead the project consortiums formed with
foreign national/regional/city governments that will host the smart solution demonstration
projects. The application should be submitted to the KCN Secretariat by e-mail
(kcitysolution@kaia.re.kr) no later than 5 p.m. on Tuesday, March 11, 2025. For further
information, please refer to the guidelines and infographic, which are attached hereto.

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea to the Republic of Poland avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Digital Affairs of the Republic of Poland the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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Warsaw, January 27, 2025



